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In January of 2015, the Nominating Committee developed the committee timeline for the year. This was 

submitted to the Board wiki prior to the January Executive Board Meeting.  The committee sent out two 

calls for nominations and self-nominations to the MHSLA listserv on March 5 and April 10, 2015. Also in 

April, numerous personal members were contacted individually by the Nominating Committee. No 

members were nominated for President-Elect, one member was nominated for Secretary and three 

members were nominated for Nominating Committee. 

The preliminary ballot is as follows: 

President-Elect: 

Secretary:  Heidi Schroeder 

Nominating Committee: 

 Elizabeth Bucciarelli  

 Mark Chaffee 

 Bethany Figg 

All candidates have signed the Nominee Consent Form.  The bio for the Secretary position has been 

collected. 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  
MHSLA Nominating Committee 
 
Gina Hug, Chair 
Brad Long 
Merle Rosenzweig 
 
  

 


